Budget Meeting
October 26, 2017




Fred Brezel called the budget meeting to order at 2:05pm those present were Gene Reeher, Brian McMurdy, Shari Kreutz and Township Resident John Martin.
The Supervisors worked on the General Fund Budget.  The Supervisors approved wage increases.  Full Time employees will receive a $1.00 increase and part time employees pay will increase by 50 cents.
The raises for Supervisors will be brought before the Elected Auditors for approval.  
The Supervisors met with Diehl Accounting.  Diehl Accounting will charge $3,500.00 to complete the Financial Audits for 2017.  
The Supervisors approved this and instructed Shari Kreutz to advertise in the Butler Eagle the appointment of Diehl Accounting to perform the 2017 audit.
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